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Dear Members and Friends: 
 
I am honored to serve as President of the Trenton Chapter of AGA for the 
2015-16 program year. I am excited for everything our chapter has 
accomplished and  planned for the new year. I want to thank the board 
members who have volunteered their time to help our chapter be 
successful. Our dedicated board is what keeps our chapter running year 
after year. The board has been busy fulfilling a great year of educational 
programs, community service events, and chapter events for our members. 
One way for members to get value for their membership is to participate 
in chapter events; whether it is joining the board, attending monthly 
meetings or getting involved in activities within the community. If you 
are interested in becoming involved, please reach out to me. 
 
The chapter is currently working on a new look website which will 
contain a great new look and lots of relevant information. We are also 
working to have our chapter more accessible through social media 
outlets. We want to ensure that our members are aware of everything 
that is going on not only within our chapter but also with National and 
the accounting community. 
 
Our chapter continues its interest in hosting educational and social 
events.  Mercadien is presenting Tax Highlights at our January Dinner 
meeting at Tessaras in Hamilton.  A Bowling event is planned for 
February to recruit and encourage students to consider becoming a part 
of our chapter.  The Spring Symposium is just around the corner. Be sure 
to look for information each month on the topics and speakers for all 
upcoming events. 
 
I hope this year everyone will get involved as much as they can. We have 
so many exciting things planned and I look forward to all the things our 
chapter will achieve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Audrey Tyndall-Hoyle 
Trenton Chapter President 

M e s s a g e  f r o m  t h e  p r e s i d e n t  
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As a member of the firm's tax department, she is involved in the firm's quality control group for tax 

compliance and return preparation. In addition to these activities, Holly also performs tax review 

services and is a specialist in budgeting, forecasting, and financial and estate planning. As such, she 

works closely with business owners and CFOs in helping them operate their businesses more effi-

ciently. Holly has in-depth experience with multistate corporate and individual income tax planning 

and preparation. She assists with in-house training of all professionals and has been instrumental in 

the development of continuing professional education programs. Furthermore, Holly is a frequent 

author in a nationally syndicated newsletter and has performed various special projects in manage-

ment consulting and accounting services. 

Honors & Awards 

Outstanding MS Tax Student Philadelphia University (May 2010) 

The MS Taxation professors have selected this year’s winner for her combination of academic excel-

lence and applied professional knowledge. She graduated Magna Cum Laude with an accounting de-

gree from the College of New Jersey and started our tax program in the Fall of 2006 . This busy 

working mom has also become a CPA and is currently a manager with the Mercadien Group in 

Princeton , NJ. She wows both her professors and me with her ability to do all that she does and 

maintain a 3.96 GPA Please help me congratulate this year’s recipient of the Outstanding Tax stu-

dent award, Holly Sabo. 

MarySheila E. McDonald, Esq.  

Assistant Dean, Graduate Business Programs 

Philadelphia University 

Education 

Philadelphia University - MST, Taxation (2006 – 2010) 

The College of New Jersey - BS, Accounting (1989 – 1993) 

MEET THE SPEAKER:   JAN. 13, 2016 

MONTHLY DINNER MEETING 

 

Holly L. Sabo, Manager 
Practice Areas: TaxPlanning & Compliance 

Mercadien, P.C., CPAs  
 

Holly L. Sabo, CPA, MST, CGMA is a manager in the tax de-

partment of the Princeton office of Mercadien, P.C. During 

her tenure with the firm, she has worked extensively with 

businesses, individuals, nonprofit organizations and govern-

mental authorities. 
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January 

 

13th - Dinner Meeting: Tax Update with Holly Sabo, CPA, MST from Mercadien (5:30 pm) 

27th - Audio Conference: Financial Government - Located at Department of Labor & Workforce De-

velopment (2:00 pm) 

 

February 

 

5th - 2nd Annual Bowling/Networking Event 

 

March 

 

9th - Audio Conference: Grants - Located at Department of Labor & Workforce Development 

9th - Dinner Meeting 

23rd - Audio Conference: Internal Controls - Located at the Office of the State Comptroller 

 

April 

 

29th - Spring Symposium 
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AGA Important Dates 

Get Social!  AGA Trenton Chap-

ter is on Facebook!  Come join us 

in this cyber community, "Like" us 

now!   

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888 

AGA Trenton’s President-Elect, Education: Kiersten Kokotajlo will be 

presenting on a panel at AGA’s National Leadership Training.  

The NLT is February 23rd-24th in Washington, DC. Interested parties can 

register at https://www.agacgfm.org/NLT-2016/Registration.aspx 

Her panel is: 

W102: Addressing the Risk of Emptying Cubicles – Attracting, Retaining, & 

Inspiring Millennials 

Meeting Date Event Name Location CPEs 

1/13/2016 Dinner Meeting @ 5:30 pm 

Topic:  Tax Update 

Speaker:  Holly Sabo, CPA, MST 

Tessara Restaurant 

812 Rt.33 

Hamilton, NJ 08619 

1 

1/27/2016 Audio Conference  (2:00 -  3:50 pm) 

Topic:  Financial Government 

Speaker:  N/A Webinar 

Department of Labor 

1 J. Fitch Plaza, 13th Fl Auditorium 

Trenton, NJ 08611 

2 

2/5/2016 2nd Annual Bowling/Networking 

Event  (4:30 - 6:30pm) 

Fee: FREE for students & recruits 

        $6 for AGA Members 

Slocum's Bowling, Bar, & Grille 

1675 Pennington Road 

Ewing, NJ 08618 

- 

3/9/2016 Audio Conference  (2:00 -  3:50 pm) 

Topic:  Grants 

Speaker:  N/A Webinar 

Department of Labor 

1 J. Fitch Plaza, 13th Fl Auditorium 

Trenton, NJ 08611 

2 

3/9/2016 Dinner Meeting @ 5:30 pm 

Topic:  TBD 

Speaker:  TBD 

Tessara Restaurant 

812 Rt.33 

Hamilton, NJ 08619 

1 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
https://www.agacgfm.org/NLT-2016/Registration.aspx
http://s15.a2zinc.net/clients/AGA/NLT2016/Public/sessions.aspx?ID=606&sortMenu=104001&View=Sessions
http://s15.a2zinc.net/clients/AGA/NLT2016/Public/sessions.aspx?ID=606&sortMenu=104001&View=Sessions
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ASSETS:        LIABILITIES AND EQUITY:   

             

Cash -  Savings  $12,176.77  Accounts Payable   $674.00 

Cash  - Checking 11,642.78  Deferred Income  0.00 

Accts Rec. Symp/mtg/Sem 0.00        

PrePaid Expenses  1,880.00  Fund Balance  25,025.55 

             

TOTAL ASSETS    $25,699.55  TOTAL L&E     $25,699.55  

AGA—Trenton Chapter 
Balance Sheet as of 12/31/15 

 

 

 

 

Registration is not required but encouraged: 
 

http://www.agatrenton.com/current-eventsseminars.html 

2nd Annual - AGA Bowling Event 

Feb. 5, 2016 (4:30—6:30 pm) 

Slocum’s Bowling, Bar, & Grille, Ewing, NJ 

http://www.agatrenton.com/current-eventsseminars.html
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About the Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund  

 

The Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund was 

established in 1998 shortly after the death of 

then Trenton Chapter President Paul Vidunas.  

During his lifetime, Paul was very involved in 

community service as an enthusiastic volunteer 

for various community based organizations.  

The establishment of a fund that would support 

a variety of community service groups seemed 

a fitting tribute to this memory.   

 

 

Each year a different recipient is selected to receive funds collect 

throughout the Chapter’s program year.  The charity for this year’s Paul 

Vidunas fund is the Sunshine Foundation.  For information about the 

charity: http://sunshinefoundation.org/ 

 

 

The Trenton Chapter AGA holds drawings at monthly meetings and 

educational events to raise funds for the Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund.  For 

more information on how you can contribute to this worthy cause contact 

the AGA Trenton local chapter now at http://www.agatrenton.com/

contact.cfm 

 

http://sunshinefoundation.org/
http://www.agatrenton.com/contact.cfm
http://www.agatrenton.com/contact.cfm
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Thank you to all our 2015-2016 season newsletter sponsors! 

KPMG LLP, the U.S. audit, tax and ad-

visory services firm, operates from 87 

offices with more than 23,000 employ-

ees and partners throughout the U.S. 

Our purpose is to turn knowledge 

into value for the benefit of our cli-

ents, our people, and the capital mar-

kets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The mission of the Mercer County Im-

provement Authority (MCIA) is to serve 

the needs of Mercer County improving 

the quality of life for the residents by 

providing programs and services for the 

County, Municipalities, school and fire 

districts, and not-for-profits in the areas 

of financing, project management, rede-

velopment, solid waste and recycling. 

 

 

 

 

Today's Mercadien focuses on team work and effectively allocating resources to be 

responsive to each client's needs. The Mercadien Group is a family of distinct com-

panies created to serve the diverse and sophisticated needs of our clients in a capac-

ity far greater than any single organization can offer. The group is comprised of six 

individual companies situated in one location, providing accounting, auditing, tax 

planning and compliance, management consulting, technology, wealth management, 

outsourcing, and investment banking services. We are a group of trusted advisors 

working in one place, sharing a broad knowledge base, and creating seamless solu-

tions to meet your personal and business objectives. 
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Membership 
 

AGA members form a diverse group of individuals--from students to entry-level employees to senior ex-

ecutives and elected officials--working for local and state governments, school districts and retirement sys-

tems, colleges and universities, federal agencies and public accounting firms.  

Whatever your role in government financial management, AGA offers a membership package tailored to 

meet your professional needs and interests. 

 

AGA Member Types:  
 

Full Government Member  
This class of membership requires three or more years of government experience, involving the profes-

sional performance of financial management activities in an operational, administrative and/or supervisory 

capacity. This class is also available to individuals with similar experience outside the government who are 

engaged in educational activities having the same objectives as the Association, or who have made a contri-

bution toward the improvement of government financial management. $90 national + 5 local/year  

 

Private Sector Member  
This class of membership is available to individuals working for commercial activities/ventures that are 

actively engaged in and support AGA's purpose and objectives. $150 + $5 local/year  

 

Early Career Member  
This class of membership is available to government employees with less than three years experience. $45 

+ $5 local/year  

 

Student Member Student:  
This class of membership is available to college/university students. $30 + $5 local/year  

 

Retired  
Call the AGA Customer Satisfaction Center at 800.AGA.7211 to find out about our retired membership 

category.  
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2015-2016 Chapter Officers and Directors 

 

President: Audrey Hoyle 

President-Elect, Education: Kiersten Kokotajlo 

Immediate Past President/Nominating Committee Chair: 

Guy Tassi 

Vice President of Admin/Finance/Program 

William Challice 

Vice President of Membership: Robert Rizzo 

Treasurer: Dave Kaschak 

Secretary: Christopher Schwartz 

Accountability Outreach Chair: T.B.D. 

Communications: Nikki Pennacchio 

Sponsorship: Michael Hoyle 

Audio Conferences: Michelle Blatt & Susan Davis 

Fall Seminar: Audrey Hoyle 

Spring Symposium: Christine Muller 

Chapter Recognition: William Challice 

CGFM Chairperson (Trenton Chapter): Margarita Stanislavskaya 

Regional Vice President: Joe Connolly 

Community Service: By Committee 

Awards: Christopher Schwartz 

Regional & Chapter Early Career: Kiersten Kokotajlo 

Budget/Finance: Dave Kaschak 

Newsletter: Andrew Bishop 

Historian: Rose Todaro 

By-Laws: Michael Hoyle 
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By mail:   AGA-Trenton 

                 PO Box 536 

                 Trenton, NJ 08604 
 

Via e-mail:   agatrentoninfo@agatrenton.com 

Like us on facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/pages/
AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888 

 

Visit our website:   http://www.agatrenton.com/ 
 
 

Contact us 

N e w s l e t t er  s u g g es t i o n s  

FEEDBACK WANTED! 

Please feel free to offer any comments or suggestions for the news-

letter’s design, format, or style.  We look forward to hearing from 

you! 

Please note that we are a GREEN Chapter 

 

Check out our Citizen Centric Report  
“A Report to Our Members" 

http://www.agatrenton.com/AGACCR-2014-15.pdf 

mailto:agatrentoninfo@agatrenton.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
http://www.agatrenton.com/
http://www.agatrenton.com/uploads/5/8/6/5/58657977/aga_ccr_2014-2015.pdf

